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Welcome letters were sent out last week informing you which class your child will be going into from 

September. The letter introduced you to your new class teachers and explained a little bit about what type of 

exciting things the children have to look forward to when they return to school. Copies of the letters can be 

found on the school website. The new class set up is as follows: 

Current Class New Class in September 

Orange Green 

Yellow Blue 

Blue Violet 

Green Indigo 

 

Please take note of the following start times and finish times along with drop off and collection points for each 

class. It is very important that everyone makes every effort to be on time for drop offs and collections to 

ensure we adhere to government guidelines and social distancing regulations. 

Class Class Timings Entrance and Exit 

Blue Class –  

Mrs Storey/Miss 

Luther 

9 am – 3 pm Blue Class outside door  

Green Class –  

Mr Best 

9.15 am – 3.15 pm Green Class outside door 

Violet Class –  

Mrs Dixon 

9 am – 3 pm Entrance on main yard 

Indigo Class – 

Mrs Frazer 

9.15 am – 3.15 pm Entrance on main yard 

 

As we approach the end of what has been a very challenging school year I would like to 

take this opportunity to thank you all for your support over these last few months during 

such difficult times. I understand and appreciate the efforts you have all made to support 

your children with their learning at home and I hope you all enjoy a well-deserved break 

over the summer holidays 

We have missed the children very much and look forward to welcoming you all back in 

September. I hope you all have a lovely Summer please stay safe and take care of 

yourselves and each other 

School reopens to all children on Tuesday 8th September 

http://www.google.co.uk/url?url=http://www.wikihow.com/Draw-a-Newspaper&rct=j&frm=1&q=&esrc=s&sa=U&ved=0ahUKEwjop4TdrP3OAhVJC8AKHRjvAQY4eBDBbggWMAA&usg=AFQjCNFT_GrRXisuynJt7gUARDHbxOTf3A


 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
                             

 

                      

 
        

 

 

 

 

 

 

       

          

 

 

 

 

 

                                           

Forthcoming 

EventsBlue 

Class 

Assembly 

30th 

March 

- 9.15 

am 

Green Class 

Assembly 

6th 

April – 

9.15 

am 

Spring Term 

100% 

Attendance 

Ceremony 

7th 

April – 

2.15pm 

Bikeability 

Information 

Session 

5th 

April – 

2.30pm 

Egg-

stavaganza 

displa 

 

 

                                                                   
 

We want to wish all of our Year 2 pupils lots of luck as we send them on to the 

next stage of their education. We are sad that we have not been able to say 

goodbye properly and we have missed you all so much these last few months. 

They have worked so hard and achieved so much during their time at our school 

and we are all very proud of them.  

Goodbye and good luck. We will miss you all! 

 

 
South Tyneside Family Discovery Trails 

 

South Tyneside Council have provided information detailing activities you can access over the summer holidays. 

Please see below: 

 
Looking for ideas for your family over the summer holidays? 

Check out South Tyneside’s Family Discovery Trails. Fun walks exploring the area’s rich history 
and nature, featuring maps and family fun activities. 

Information about access to free meals through Key2Life, for families that would benefit from a 
free picnic, is also available on the below website. 

 
Don’t forget your phone or camera to take pics of your walk and post them to 

facebook@LoveSTyneside 
#LoveSouthTyneside 

 

www.southtyneside.gov.uk/walking 
 

 
  
 

 
        Free School Meal Food Vouchers 

If you are eligible for free school meals you should have all received your food voucher to cover the 7 

weeks Summer Holidays. If you have not received your voucher please contact school urgently on 0191 

4244859. Thank you. 

A Message for        

Year 2 

         Reading Books                                                      

Anyone that has a reading or 

library book at home can you 

please ensure it is returned to 

school on the first day of term 

in September.  

If your child is in Y2 and you 

have any books at home can 

you please make 

arrangements to return to 

school. Thank you. 

http://www.southtyneside.gov.uk/walking

